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August 26", 2016

Ms. Arlene Ross
Executive Director

Global Child Care Services
1714 Montreal Road
Ottawa, Ontario

K1J 6N5

Dear Arlene and Global Child Care Services Team,

On behalf of everyone at the Children’s Hospital of Eastern Ontario, we are sending you our warmest
thanks for choosing to support pediatric health care in our region. We can’t express enough our
appreciation for the amazing fundraising efforts you and your team undertook within the past year. The
accomplishment of raising $12,000 is simply inspiring.

We are truly grateful of your support to invest in purchasing an additional Portable Transilluminator for
CHEO. This will allow more CHEO nurses to work with this tool. The additional one will be of great
assistance to our vascular team that is mobile throughout the hospital.

I look forward to exploring how we can share the impact of this gift with your team in the coming
weeks! Receipts will be sent to the donors you've listed on your letter as well.

Your dedication to our children and youth will help ensure that the staffs at CHEO have the tools
necessary to provide the best health care available for each and every patient. When and if you and your
team would like to discuss how else you can make an impact at CHEO, | will be more than happy to
discuss with you.

Arlene, to you and your team, thank you so much again for making a difference in the lives of children
and youth.
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